
26. 1920.

Dear Bishop Àndersom*

I have oarefully sousi¬
Your letterof the 11th inst. with regard to,
employement

of Dr. Ross for melimt service in Baffln's Land.

I regret to find upon lnvestigation that the

funds available from ou parliamentary appropriation
were not sufficient to

to provide for so

large a salary at the present time for this purpose.

Yours truly.

oesonee.

 18ishophorpe,

Coebrane

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES DUBLIQUES

CANADA


